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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding the Acceptance of a $302,791.00 Grant for Operation Stonegarden, as follows:

a) Accept a $302,791.00 sub-grant award from the Federal Emergency Management Agency, administered by the San
Diego Sheriff’s Department; and

b) Find that the proposed action does not constitute a “Project” within the meaning of the California Environmental
Quality Act (CEQA), pursuant to 14 CCR 15378 (b)(5), in that it is a government administrative activity that will not
result in direct or indirect changes in the environment.

File #: 15-00416, Version: 1

County of Santa Barbara Printed on 5/5/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

